
Memorandum

DATE June 11, 2020 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Members of the Quality of Life, Arts & Culture Committee 

SUBJECT Short-Term Rentals (STR) Task Force Update 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

As requested by the Committee on February 18, 2020, a short-term rentals (STR) task 
force has been created and a kick-off meeting is scheduled for Friday, June 12, 2020. 

I will provide a brief update on the task force kick-off meeting and timeline to the 
Committee on June 15, 2020. And as previously requested, I will provide periodic 
updates to Committee beginning with the August meeting. 

Attached for your information is the STR task force membership list. 

Please contact me if you have questions. 

Joey Zapata 
Assistant City Manager 

Attachment 

c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager
Chris Caso, City Attorney
Mark Swann, City Auditor
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager

Jon Fortune, Assistant City Manager 
Nadia Chandler Hardy, Assistant City Manager and Chief Resilience Officer 
Dr. Eric A. Johnson, Chief of Economic Development and Neighborhood Services 
M. Elizabeth Reich, Chief Financial Officer 
Laila Alequresh, Chief Innovation Officer 
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Chief of Equity and Inclusion 
Directors and Assistant Directors



Short-Term Rentals (STR) Task Force 

City of Dallas 
June 11, 2020 

1. D4/Chair: Steven Bradley 

2. D1: Jim Shade 

3. D1: Kyle Wick  

4. D1: David Preziosi 

5. D2: Scott Lamberty 

6. D2: Jon Hetzel 

7. D9: Councilwoman Paula Blackmon 

8. D10: Scott Jones 

9. D10: Greg Johnson 

10. D13: Claire Dewar 

11. D13: Sean Ray 

12. D14: Norma Minnis 

13. D14: David Krause 

14. D14: Councilman David Blewett 




